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Town of Wheatland 
34315 Geneva Road · P.O. Box 797 · New Munster, Wisconsin 53152--0797 · Phone: (252) 537-4340 · Fax (262) 537-4261 

April 19, 2000 

Co-Chair John Gard 
Member State Assembly 
P.O. Box 8952, State Capitol 
Madison, WI 53707 

Co-Chair Brian Burke 
Member State Assembly 
P.O. Box 7882, State Capitol 
Madison, WI 53707 

Dear Representatives: 

Re: Stewardship Grant Project 

Don smtti:. Clizlil'tnan 

W1Ul9m M. Sdl1111ning, &,perw,,1;1r 

~ E. Haros. Sut)l!l"lll= 

Sltt!iill M. Siegler, Clttit 

~ K. Vos, Tfff$Utl!t' 

Kenosha County Meyer Material Property Acquisition 

We have not taken any formal action regarding the proposed acquisition 
of the Meyer Material property by Kenosha County and the plan to develop a 
county park. However, inform.ally, this has been a matter of a great deal of 
discussion, all favorable. 

The Town Board of Wheatland believes this to be an excellent use of the 
pro.perty. Future area residents will profit from the long-range planning that has 
prompted this proposal. The development of a park on the west end will benefit 
this area tremendously. 

Formal action on a resolution voicing our approval of this proposal is 
anticipated for the April 24, 2000 Town Board Meeting. A copy of the resolution 
will be forwarded. 

Thank you for your attention regarding this proposal. If there is a 
question, please contact rne at 262.537.4340 (office) or 262.539.2908 (home). 

Yours truly, 

~:::.~ 
Town of Wheatland 

DS;sms 

copy: Rep. Ooyd Porter 

TOTAL P.O2 


